
Stallings Elementary Open House Information 

Kindergarten 

August 28, 6:00-7:00 pm 

Kindergarten teachers will host an Open House on Thursday, August 28, from 6:00-7:00 pm for 

Kindergarten families. During this Open House, you will meet your child’s teacher and learn pertinent 

Kindergarten and classroom information. 
 

o This is a “drop in” event. Please “drop in” anytime between 6:00 and 7:00 pm. 

o When you arrive, we ask that you enter through the front doors. Once inside, you will be directed to 

the Kindergarten hallway where classroom lists will be posted. All visitors should exit through the doors 

at the end of the Kindergarten hallway. 

o We cannot wait to meet you and your child! 

 


